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DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of tlte Schools Division Superintendent

DlvlsloH REMORANDun4
CID-2024-qu
To                      CID chief

Education Program Supervisor Concerned (MAPEH)

Attention: ANGEL V. BISAGA, Jr
Education Program Supervisor

Sut)ject :          ATI`ENDANCE TO DAVAO DEL SUR DIVISION UNIF`IED SPA
RECITAL

Date       :          February 26, 2024

In reference to the  letter from Mario C.  Mondejar,  EdD,  SGOD Chief of the
Division of Davao del Sur, dated February 22, 2024 re: Davao del Sur Division Unified
SPA Recital, this Office enjoins Mr. Angel V. Bisaga, Jr. to attend in the said activity
on F`ebruary 28, 2024 at Barayong Natiorml High School.

Attendance to this activity is on Oflieial 'fime only.

F`or compliance.
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Enclosed: As stated.
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Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone 11, Digos City (8002)
Telephone Mos.: (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396
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Schools Division Office of Davao del Sun
Brgy. Northern Paligue, Davao del Sun

Office of the Schools
Division Superintendent

MELANIE P. ESTACIO, Ph.D., CESO VI
OIC - Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Digos City

Ma'an:

Soli Deo Gloria!

In line with the continuing implementation of the Special Program for the Arts
(SPA) in the Division,  a unified Division SPA Recital is scheduled on February 27-28,
2024 at Barayong National High School which will showcase the different art areas of
au the five (5) secondary schools implementing the SPA curriculum.

Along this line we would like to invite DR. ANGEL V. BISAGA JR. on F`ebruary
28, 2024 to grace our occasion and share positive opinions on the different outputs that
the schools have prepared for this event. It would be an enriching experience for our
teachers and leaners if he would share his expertise and suggestions on how we could
better our program implementation in the future.

Your  positive  response  for  this  request  would  be  greatly  appreciated  and
treasured.

Thank you and more power!

Sincerely yours,

LORENZO E. MENDOZA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Davao del Sur

Bg the authordy Of the SDS

ONDEUAR, Ed.D

Officer-I Charge
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